
 
6 January 2024 
 
Dear families 

We are pleased to inform you about an upcoming trip to the Royal Armouries Museum that links with our topic this term; The 
Battle of Hastings.  All students will be able to enjoy the museum exhibits and experience a chance to re-enact the famous 
battle. 

The students and staff will be travelling via coach at 9:00am and will return before the end of the academy day.  Therefore, as 
usual, pupils should arrive at school promptly by 8.30am.  Packed lunches, a drink and a snack will be provided.   
  
Year group: Year 5 
 
Classes: York and Manchester 
 
Date of visit: Friday 19 January 2024 
 
Visit Contribution: £11 
 
Students must wear: Green uniform   
 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Hill and Mrs Parveen 
Year 5 Class Teachers  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Year 5: Royal Armouries Trip – Friday 19 January 2024 

 
 
Name of Child: ___________________________                                                           Class: _____________________ 
 
 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to: The Royal Armouries on 19.01.2024 
 
   
 

 
Parent / carer name: _______________________Signature: ________________________ Date: _____________ 


